
Chazy Athletic Association Merger Sports Policy 

Attention Chazy Athletes and Parents:  

Student athletes who participate in merger sports have an opportunity to earn a subsidy 

toward the cost of the merger.  Subsidy amounts are dependent on fundraising and 

volunteer efforts, and can vary year to year.   

Participation in the Gold Card fundraiser and volunteering in the Snack Shack are two great 

ways to help earn the subsidy. We ask ALL athletes to attend the Gold Card meeting (date to 

be announced) to participate in this event.  PLEASE NOTE:  This is not just for soccer players.  

The Snack Shack is open during all home soccer games and is a fun way for parents/adults to 

volunteer and support our Chazy Eagles!  

While Gold Cards and the Snack Shack occur during the fall soccer season, options for 

fundraising are available throughout the year. While we do encourage the fall fundraisers (as 

these are the two that make the most money during the season, and thus provide more 

support toward the subsidies), the CAA will work with student athletes and their families on 

other fundraising and volunteer efforts on an individual basis. Please reach out directly to 

the CAA for more options.  

An application for the subsidy must be submitted to CAA at the beginning of the sports 

merger season.  An athlete is only eligible once per year for the subsidy, regardless of the 

number of merger sports played. No applications will be taken after June 1st of each year, so 

please submit your application prior to June 1st!!!! *Proof of payment must be sent to the CAA 

in order to receive the subsidy.  

You can find the application at https://www.ccrsk12.org/chazy-athletic-association/ on the 

Chazy Central School website.    

Any questions regarding this policy can be directed to any CAA officer:  President, Jill 

Demers; VP, Nichole Boyea; Secretary, Michelle McLennan; Treasurer, Brooke Castine.   Or 

email to  chazyathletic@gmail.com 

 

The subsidy amount is based upon CAA financial ability and total number of 

athletes seeking the subsidy, and is subject to change without notice. 
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